[image: image1.jpg]EMPLOYMENT SERVICES





Internships








Dear XXXXX





Thank you for attending the interview on xxxx for the position of xxxxx (GBP/SBP/SCP XXXX). Unfortunately you have not been successful at interview.





Due to a high workload we are unable to offer you individual feedback on your interview.





We would like to wish you well with your future job seeking. I would encourage you to apply for more vacancies, a summary of which can be found on the �HYPERLINK "http://www.exeter.ac.uk/internships"�www.exeter.ac.uk/internships� or on My Careerzone (Exeter students and graduates only).





Jo McCreedie, Employer Liaison Officer (Internships and Mentoring) offers 1:1 advice on applications. These are delivered through a drop-in at the University’s Career Zone, The Forum, Exeter Tuesday 10-1 and Wednesday 1-5pm. Alternatively, you can contact Jo by email: j.mccreedie@exeter.ac.uk.





Yours sincerely





XXXX
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